You are receiving this Public Notification from the City of Danville because the Lake Village Water Association
purchases a portion of its water from the city. The City of Danville received a violation for exceeding the maximum
contaminant level for haloacetic acids and we are required to notify each Lake Village Water Association customer
of the violation. Please call our office at (859) 748-5642 if you have questions or would like additional information
concerning this matter.

IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER

DANVILLE WATER WORKS

Has Levels of Haloacetlc Acids above Drinking Water Standards

Our water system recently violated a drinking water standard. Although this Is not an emergericy, as our customers, you have a right to what
happened, what you should do, and what we are doing to correct this situation.

We routinely monitor for the presence of drinking water contaminates.

Testing results from 07/01/2010-09/30/2010 show that our system exceeds the standard or maximum contaminate level (MCL), for haloacetic
acids. The standard for haloacetic acids is 0.060 mg/]. It Is determined by averaging all the samples collected at each sampling location for'the
past 12 months, The haloacetic aclds averaged at one of our locations for 07/01/2010 — 09/30/2010 was 0.07 mg/l.

What should | do?

*There Is nothing you need to do unless you have a severely compromised Immune syster, have an infant, or ave elderly. These people may be
at Increased risk and should seek advice about drinking water from thelr health care providers.

*You do not need to boil your water or take other corrective actions. If a situation arises where the water Is no longer safe to drink, you will be
notified within 24 hours.

We will announce any emergencies on 107.1 Hometown radio, The Advocate Messenger, WLEX 18 news or Fox 56 news.

d an?
This Is not an emergency. if it had been an emergency, you would have been notifled within 24 hours.

Some people who drink water containing haloacetic aclds In excess of the MCL over many years may have an Increased risk of getting concer.

What [s being done?

The treatment process the water treatment pfant has been altered to reduce this resldual. We are also looking at altemative treatment
techniques and procedures,

When wiil this be resolved?

We anticipate that this problem will be resolved within 30 days. For more Informatlon, please contact: Andy Tompkins at 859-238-1241,
wtp@danvillekv.ofg, or P.O. box 670 Danwille Ky 40422, Or the EPA’s website concerning Disinfection Byproducts at
http://www.epa.gov/enviro/htmi/icr/dbp_health.htmi

Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, especlally those who may not have received this notice directly (for
example, people In aportments, nursing homes, schools and businesses). You can do this by posting this notice In a public pkace or distributing
coples by hand or mall,

This notice was sent to you by Danville Water Works.
Public Water System 1D# - ky0110097
Date: 11/29/2010

Spanish — Este Informe contiene Informacion muy importante sobre fa calidad de su agua beber. Traduzcalo o hable con que lo
entienda bien,



